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In regard to records responsive to Item 2, I have received them from staff.  Due to 
confidentiality language within the submission, I have determined I must issue third party 
notice to the company and that has now been forwarded today.   
 
There is additional timing that I must adhere to for this process but as soon as I am provided a 
response, I’ll be able to complete the second portion of your FOI Request.   
 
If you have any questions, please let me know, thank you for your patience as we work through 
this application.   
 
Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Tracey Arthur 
Director of Corporate Administration  
 
 
  



3 of 3 
 

If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 

 
 




